
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 10 November 2023 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

We have had a super busy week learning about 

Diwali. We enjoyed using clay to make small 

diva lamps. They will take a little while to dry 

and once they have, we will send them home. 

We also used glue and colourful rice to 

decorate Rangoli patterns.  

We read “Can’t you sleep little bear?” by 

Martin Waddell and then we ordered small, 

medium and large objects. 

Every week we sing songs and nursery rhymes 

and enjoy musical instruments.  I wonder if 

you sing “Bee bee bumble bee ….” to your child 

if they can teach you the rest of the song?! 

Every week the children take part in phase 1 

activities from our phonics programme.  

 

 

 

Next week in Cherry 

Class  

We will take part in a 

treasure hunt style activity 

around the school. We will 

count poppies that we have 

“hidden” on the school site. 

We will think about boats, 

using Pamela Allen’s book 

and finally we will think 

about where we might find 

different vehicles. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Key dates 

Last day of term – Tuesday 19th 

December 2023 

 

  

 

…. and finally…. 

We enjoy having visitors to our setting and today we will be welcoming Sukhy Kaur, 

author of “Is that Paras’ Turban?” She will read her book to us and the children will 

be able to take part in an interactive puppet session. I am sure they will love it. When 

we have processed the photographs, we will post some onto our school instragam page. 

Have a great weekend!  

 

 

 

Please remember to name your 

child’s coat, hat and gloves! 

 


